
 

We all share the water
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August 9, 2015 12:00 AM

Burnaby - Dear Editor: Re: Clean Water Not a Commodity to be Bottled, July 29 Mailbox.

(Letter-writer) Bill Barrie wants to start charging Nestle higher fees for water. What happens to

all the other high-volume users? Other large users such as concrete companies, greenhouses

and yes, the municipalities themselves? Why would Nestle be treated any differently than a

farmer, or other commercial user? Much fuss about nothing. Water is a shared resource used

by many and is not sold in B.C.

Douglas Forst

Burnaby
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And if "sold" would be treated by treaty as a "commodity" - giving control of it to multinational companies. - cjk




